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What’s Coming Up in South 
Marysburgh & Area 

 
• Fraud Prevention presentation at St. Philips Anglican Church, Saturday,  

October 14, 10 a.m. 
• Roast Beef Dinner at South Bay United Church October 25, see poster on 

page 8. 
• Halloween event by South Marysburgh Recreation Committee on Sunday, 

October 29, 6 to 7:30 p.m. Haunted House Shed, Mount Taber. See ad on 
page 12. Open to all South Marysburgh Children 3 to 12. Register by calling 
or texting Niki Walker 613-961-9394 or Greg Walker 613-813-5524. Deadline 
for registration: Mon., Oct. 23. Donations of non perishable food for the Food 
Bank appreciated. 

• ‘Starry Nights with Saw-Whet Owls’, Prince Edward Point Bird Observatory 
(PEPtBO), until end of October, focuses on Northern Saw-Whet Owls. See 
story page 10. 

• ‘On Golden Pond’ by Prince Edward Community Theatre, Mount Taber Play-
house. November 4, 5, 10, 11, 12. See ad on page 16. 

• Bingo night by South Marysburgh Recreation Committee on Friday, Novem-

The Fall is in full swing at 
St. Philip’s, with lots going on! 
We hope you can join us for 
any (or possibly all?) of our 
upcoming events.  

The first is the Blessing of 
the Animals – a service of 
thanksgiving for all the crea-
tures that make our lives just 

that much better. This is a 
worldwide celebration held in 
early October of the Feast of 
Saint Francis – the patron saint 
of animals and the environ-
ment. Come to the church at 44 
St Philip Street on Wednesday, 
October 4th, at 5:30 p.m.  

And don’t worry if it is cold or 
rainy, as we will be IN the 
church! All pets, farm animals, 
companions of any kind, are 
more than welcome, come to 
the church to receive a blessing, 
stay for a pet treat.  

Then on Saturday, October 
14, at 10:00 a.m., we are 
pleased to host a Fraud Preven-
tion presentation with OPP De-
tachment Commander, Acting 
Staff Sergeant Sean Guscott. 
Fraud is so prevalent in our 

world, and the fraudsters 
are becoming more and 
more sophisticated. Come 
and hear about how the 
fraudsters try and trick us 
out of our hard-earned mon-
ey, with recommendations 
from the OPP on how to pro-
tect ourselves. Come at 9:30 
for coffee and muffins, with 

the presentation beginning 
at 10 a.m. 

Sandwiched between 
these two events is our 
Thanksgiving Service. 
Please join us at 9:00 a.m. 
on Sunday, October 8th for 
a celebration of the Fall 
Harvest and the love God 
has for our world. Following 
the service please stay to 
chat with us and Canon 
Nancy and of course their 
will be coffee and muffins! 
Looking for more infor-
mation? Go to 
www.stphilipschurch.ca.  

‘On Golden Pond’ Nov. 4, 5, 10, 11, 12 

(Continued from page 13) 

en Pond.  Bill Ray is played by 
Adam McGowan, an actor 
who can always be relied on 
to give the performance 
needed.  Bill Ray is Chelsea's 
beau and must face the 
wrath of Norman Thayer up-

on first meeting... How does 
he handle it?  You'll have to 
come and see.  Finally, an-
other newcomer to the 
stage is young Haimish 
Hunter.  Haimish plays 13 
year old Billy Ray.   

http://www.stphilipschurch.ca

